
 

 

Another busy week for the Rubies! While we were all disappointed 
to postpone our plans for the local walk this week, the weather by 
lunchtime showed us why! We have rescheduled this and have everything crossed for a 
bright, sunny day. 

In Maths we have been looking at division problems using sharing to help us solve these. In English 
we enjoyed our new story, Little Red and the very hungry lion and have written setting decriptions 
thinking about the African savanna. Over the year in Science we have been learning the seasons and 
this week in a mix of Science and Geography learning we have been investigating daylength and how 
it changes. In Computing we have been enjoying our programming learning, investigating the 
buttons of Bee-bots and following instruction cards.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       Computing – programming Bee-bots  

 

Key dates: 

Thursday 19th June – local walk (rescheduled date)  

Friday 20th June 4pm – Friends summer festival  

 

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Grainger 

Coming up next week 
 

Way to support at home (home learning) 

In English we will be using 
conjunctions (and, so/but) to join 
clauses. 
 
In Maths we will recapping our 
knowledge of numbers within 100. 
 

Read 5 times a week (Books changed on Fridays) 
 
Mathletics task – share the treasure 
 


